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		Today at the LCWR assembly, the 663 members in attendance sent a letter to President Trump beseeching him to end all divisive rhetoric. The letter states in part, "We implore you to never use language that disrespects, dehumanizes, or demonizes others. We expect our president, and all who serve this nation as leaders, to be always mindful of the common good and the dignity of each and every person. You hold a position that has the potential to inspire the best of every one of us and we ask you to use this unique status to bring about healing and never seek to create division." Read the full text here.

Our hope is that every LCWR member will also join in the effort on the local level to call the president to exercise his moral authority for the good of all people. We suggest that you write your own letter to the editor as soon as possible. Here is an example of what you might consider writing:

"I just returned home from the annual assembly of the Leadership Conference of Women Religious where I joined 662 other leaders of orders of Catholic sisters who sent a letter to President Trump beseeching him to end all divisive rhetoric. I added my voice to this letter because ..." 

Feel free to excerpt part of the LCWR letter as you explain why you believe you needed to state your concerns to the president. (Letters to the editor should be concise and about 150-250 words long.) Our hope is that as many of our members as possible will write letters and thus make our collective voice heard throughout the country.

We recommend involving your communications director in the effort to share this letter as widely as possible, using all your social media platforms. 

Thanks so much for joining together to exercise our voice at this critical time in our nation's history.

Also, some people are having problems with the link to the livestream of the LCWR assembly. If you know of anyone who cannot access the livestream, please tell them that they can go to YouTube and search for LCWR2019. 

Sincerely,
Carol
Carol Zinn, SSJ
Executive Director| Leadership Conference of Women Religious
8737 Colesville Road, Suite 610 | Silver Spring, MD 20910 
301-588-4955 |www.lcwr.org|facebook.com/lcwr.org
See LCWR's new book: However Long the Night: Making Meaning in a Time of Crisis
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